## 2006 AJA AWARDS

he AJA Awards Committee welcomes your suggestions for recipients of AJA's 2005 awards. Please look over the form and fill it out with information on any person you would like to nominate. Be sure to fill in your own name so that we know whom to contact if we need further information.

**Award of Merit.** To a judge for outstanding contributions to the judiciary.

*Glenn R. Winters Award.* To a layperson who has made substantial contributions toward improving the image of the judiciary.

**Judge William H. Burnett Award.** To an AJA member for outstanding service to the association.

**Judge Bob Jones Memorial Award.** To an AJA member to recognize significant contributions to judicial education.

FORM  Please send your suggestions by July 1, 2006, to Toni Higginbotham, Family Court, 222 St. Louis Street, Suite 958, Baton Rouge, LA 70802.	
Name of person submitting nomination(s)	
AWARD (Check one): Merit Winters	Burnett Jones
Name	Title
Address	
Telephone	
Reason for nomination	

## AJA Invites You to Beautiful Idaho for the 2006 Midyear Meeting

ome to the shores of beautiful Lake Coeur d'Alene (pronounced core-da-lane), Idaho, for the 2006 Midyear Meeting of the American Judges Association, May 18-20. The meeting will be held at the Coeur d'Alene Resort.

"Come early, stay late," says the 2006 midyear meeting host, Judge Richard Kayne. "Lake Coeur d'Alene is a jewel of a lake, nestled in the foothills of the Rocky Mountains, and the resort and marina are world class." The golfing alone draws thousands each year to its famous floating green. The meeting, along with an educational program cosponsored by the National Judicial College, will be May 18-20, but Judge Kayne suggests staying a day or two in Spokane, Washington, at the newly restored Davenport Hotel. Spokane and its airport are 35 miles west of Coeur d'Alene and an easy day's drive from the Canadian Rockies, Glacier Park, Hells



Canyon, and much more. Friday night's planned dinner cruise is a great way to see the lake, and a list of local restaurants will be provided for free evenings. So, mark your calendar now for a special location for the midyear meeting!